
Council of Commissioners

Meeting of 16  December, 2013th

Report of Chair:

- Welcomed 2 new parent commissioners: Laura Derry and Alexander Perelmiter

- Spoke to the Christmas Carol Benefit which included many LBPSB personnel

- Spoke to the Grade 6 Math Olympics, which ESD organized

- Spoke to the success of the Google Educational Summit which had over 500

attendees

- Spoke to the December 20  response of the LBPSB to Bill 60th

Report of Director-General:

- Welcomed the new commissioners

- Thanked organizers of Google Summit and the Board IS department for

ensuring that all the technical requirements  worked in harmony

- Thanked retiring IASS President, Luce Pattison

- Thanked retiring administrators Chris Cyr from St. Thomas and Lee Petford

from Westwood Sr. 

- Announced administrative changes:

1) David Abracen as Principal of St. Thomas H. S.

2) Debbie Dixon  as Principal of Riverview

3) Debbie Gross as Principal Beurling Academy

4) Rosanna Riccardi as V-P of Westwood Sr. H.S.

5) Susan Hamblin as V-P Riverdale H.S


